
Printed on: 09/10/2020 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/10/2020  11:12:152020/3493/P COMMNT Philip Bristow  As owners of flat 6[the closest property  to the proposed  roof terrace within the building  ] we  are  very 

concerned  about potential  noise pollution  from  a  roof terrace  caused by gatherings ,parties,music and 

talking  that could impact on the quiet enjoyment  of our property .This could become an issue all year round  

as  terraces are designed to be  outdoor rooms with  patio heaters  lighting ,outside electrical points ,built in 

speakers ,  and awnings  often being fitted   to accommodate usage all year round day and night  whatever the 

weather . When windows are open in our flat , particularly in the  summer  months , the potential for  noise 

pollution  could be even worse .Many thanks  for considering our comments .
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